
	

	
Letter	of	Invitation	to	Panelists	
	

October	21,	2020	
	

Dear	Dr.	Piedimonte,	
	
The	ISRS	has	launched	a	regionally	focused	educational	webinar	series:	CNS	Hot	Topics	&	Expert	Perspectives	with	the	
goal	 of	 fostering	 multidisciplinary	 scientific	 discussions	 addressing	 current	 treatment	 of	 Central	 Nervous	 System	
diseases.	The	Latin	America	region	is	the	first	area	to	inaugurate	this	initiative,	which	will	last	for	6	months	and	will	be	
followed	by	webinar	series	for	Asia	and	Europe.	
Each	 session	 focuses	 on	 a	 different	 indication	 and	 features	 a	 faculty	 of	 recognized	 specialists	 in	 the	 fields	 of	
neurosurgery,	radiation	oncology,	and	medical	physics	who	approach	the	same	pathology	by	different	techniques	and,	
sometimes,	diverse	philosophies.	The	format	comprises	lectures	from	three	speakers	followed	by	comments	from	three	
panelists	and	Q	&	A	with	meeting	attendees.	The	webinars	occur	every	other	Saturday	morning,	considering	the	Latin	
America	time	zone.	English	is	the	official	language.	
	

The	ISRS	is	very	enthusiastic	about	this	initiative	and	would	be	honored	to	have	you	as	a	panelist	on	the	session	entitled	
Tremor:	Treatment	Paradigms.	The	live	webinar	session	is	scheduled	for	NOV.21,	2020	from	9:00-11:30	AM	(Brasilia	/	
Buenos	Aires	/	Ottawa	Time).	At	the	end	of	the	presentations,	panelists	will	have	approximately	5	minutes	each	to	make	
comments	 and	 formulate	 questions	 to	 the	 speakers.	Questions	 from	 the	 audience	will	 be	 encouraged	 and	 discussed	
among	speakers	and	panelists,	based	on	their	personal	experience.	The	full	program	is	detailed	below:	
	

Topic:	Tremor:	Treatment	Paradigms	
o DBS	–	25	min		

Speaker:	Sean	Nagel	(USA)	
o Radiosurgery	–	25	min	

Speaker:	Alessandra	Gorgulho	(Brazil)	
o HIFU	–	25	min		

Speaker:	Nader	Pouratian	(USA)	

o Discussion	-	40	min		
o Panelists:	

• Fabían	Cesar	Piedimonte	(Argentina)	–	5	min	
• José	Lorenzoni	(Chile)	–	5	min	
• William	Contreras	(Colombia)	–	5	min	

o Moderator:	Alessandra	Gorgulho,	MD,	MSc	(Brazil)	
	

Please	maintain	your	presentation	within	the	allotted	time	to	open	up	enough	time	for	discussions.	The	 idea	of	these	
webinars	is	to	allow	interaction	among	peers,	aiming	to	minimize	the	paucity	of	interactive	discussion	opportunities	due	
to	cancellation	of	congresses	and	scientific	events	this	year.	
	

Upon	your	response,	the	ISRS	secretariat	will	contact	you	with	details	about	your	participation	and	training,	using	the	Go	
To	Webinar	platform.	
	

We	appreciate	your	consideration	to	be	part	of	the	Educational	Webinar	-	Latin	America	Series	and	look	forward	your	response.	
	

Sincerely,	

	
Alessandra	Gorgulho,	MD	
Coordinator	of	Educational	Webinar	Series	
Member	of	Webinar	Committee	
Chair	of	Membership	Committee	
	

	
	
	
Ian	Paddick,	MSc	
Chair	of	Webinar	Committee	
Past	President	ISRS	
	
	

	
Laura	Fariselli,	MD	
President	of	ISRS	
	
	
	

	


